Logan County Residents

You Are Cordially Invited To

Chester-Last Lincoly Sohool s

Community Open House
4
TRenovation Rjbbon Cutting Ceremony

Tuesday, September 17"
5:00-7:00 p.m.

Join us as we celebrate our beautifully renovated school thanks to the
Logan County Tax Payers who passed the 1% Facilities Tax in 2011 and
the many individuals who donated time and services to make this
renovation a success!

Ribbon cutting and presentation will begin at 5:30 p.m.

For more information, please contact the main office at 217-732-4136.




